
MINUTES 
Tusten Comprehensive Planning Committee 
February 24, 2020 
 
 
The meeting was called to order at 5:40 pm. 
 
Attending: Ken Baim, Mike Farrell, Elaine Giguere, Art Hawker, Heather Jacksy, Ben 
Johnson, Jane Luchsinger, Crystal Weston, and consultant Peter Manning. 
 
Art Hawker moved and Mike Farrell seconded a motion to accept the minutes of the 
February 10 meeting. The motion passed.  
 
The committee resumed the review of the comp plan survey, adding and removing 
categories as needed. 
 
After discussion about the various options for distribution, it was decided to send each 
landowner and homeowner a paper survey with a return envelope. To reach renters and 
those who would prefer to reply electronically, flyers will be distributed in public venues 
around town to announce the survey and its availability online. 
 
Labels will be generated from the tax rolls and sorted alphabetically to make it easier to 
remove duplicate labels from landowners with multiple properties.  
 
It was decided that proofing and reviewing the survey should be done by March 4, and 
the finished product mailed to home and land owners by March 9.  A three-week period 
to allow for forwarded mail to be received and returned was considered sufficient. A 
“return by” date of April 3rd was agreed upon. 
 
It was announced that the National Park Service Planner, Jennifer Claster will attend 
the March 9 meeting to talk about the River Management Plan and how it might overlay 
with Tusten’s comp plan. 
 
The next meeting will be held on Monday, March 9 at 6 pm. The 6 pm time was 
requested because of meeting conflicts. Subsequent meetings will be held at 5:30. 
 
After Art Hawker moved to adjourn, the meeting ended at 7 pm. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Elaine Giguere 


